
 

COUNTY OF YOLO 
Health and Human Services Agency 

 

 

Pregnancy & Infant Loss Awareness Month 
Remembrance Ceremony & Butterfly Release 

 
The Yolo County Health & Human Services Agency – 
Fetal/Infant Mortality (FIMR) Program invites the community to 
a remembrance ceremony and butterfly release in honor of 
Pregnancy and Infant Loss Awareness Month. 
 
WHEN:  Sunday, October 6, 2019 

1:00pm-2:30pm, with time to visit afterwards 
WHERE:  Davis Cemetery & Arboretum 

820 Pole Line Road, Davis, CA 95618 
 
Reserve your butterfly* by Friday, September 27, 2019. 
RSVP to Emily Ault at emily.ault@yolocounty.org or 
Gaby Castaneda at gaby.castaneda@yolocounty.org 
*One butterfly per family 
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